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Jan. 13, 1925.

N ANSWERING REFER TO

No. 899/50

Hone Re He TOdd,
The Mayor,
San Juan, Pe Re

Dear Mr. Todd:

In acknowledgment of your letter of January 10,
1925, informing us that you were resigning your position as
Commissioner of Immigration in Porto Rico and assuming the
duties of Mayor of this eity, I wish to convey to you the sin-
cere regret of all the members of the immigration force that
it is necessary for you to leave us.

We all reciprocate yourkind words regarding
our pleasant association during the period that we have had
the honor of your incumbency as Commissioner, and trust that
you will have great suceess and happiness in the honored po-
sition to which the people of San Juan have recently called

youe
Very sincerely,
For the Force: //’t>
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WAR/ IWR Assistant Commissioner[77£;




